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David B. Erwin ORIGINAL 
AHomey·at·Law 

127 Rivcrsink Road Phone 850.926.9331Crawfordville, Florida 32327 Fax 850.926.8448 
derwin@lewisweb.081 

December 27, 1999 

Marshall Wilcox, Chairman 
Martin County Board of Commissioners 
2401 S. E. Monterey Road 
Stuart, Florida 34996 

In re: 	 Docket No. 990939-WS, Application of Indiantown Company, Inc. for Increased Water 

and Wastewater Rates in Martin County 


Dear Chairman: 

Indiantown Company, Inc. has this date filed a petition for a general rate increase, which 

requests both interim and permanent rate increases for its customers in Indiantown. 


Attached is a copy of the Petition filed with the Florida Public Service Commission. You 

are being provided with the Petition pursuant to the requirement of Rule 25-22.0407, Florida 

Administrative Code. That rule also provides that you may request a copy of the minimum filing 

requirements (MP'Rs) from the company when they have been accepted by the Public Service 

Commission. The reason for not providing a copy to you now, at the same time as the MFRs are 

submitted to the Public Service Commission, is that the Commission may not accept the MFRs 

as filed, and it is best to have only the final, accepted version in general circulation. 


We will let you know when the MFRs have been accepted for filing, and you can then 

advise us if you want a set. 


David B. Erwin 
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